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First, my thanks to Paul Koretz & Paul Krekorian for having
proposed this ordinance and to Mike Bonin for seconding their
motion. You know that sanitation and proper trash disposal is
such a huge challenge here in Los Angeles that Anglenos all need
to do our part to help reduce the amount of trash we generate in
our beautiful city. It's great when common sense solutions make
their way into legislation, Kudos to you all! When we order take
out food most of us take it home where we have our own utensils
and napkins. Even when we take the food to eat elsewhere, most
of time we can plan ahead taking our own reusable supplies so we
won't need these single-use plastic items. I'm writing to express
my appreciation to all City Council Members for having passed
this motion. The environmental protections this City Council
approves will help us clean up our city's land, water, and air. I
encourage these efforts and respectfully request that members of
the City Council take additional steps, as we all work together,
continually striving to improve the quality of life in Los Angeles.



